
 
 
 
 
3 October 2023 
 

Dear families 
 

I am writing to you about our term-time revision offer for all students in Year 11, in preparation for their upcoming 

mock exams (which begin on Monday 13 November). I appreciate the excellent determination shown by all students 

in Year 11 over the first few weeks of this term, particularly in terms of their ‘drop everything and revise’ week and 

the fantastic turnout at our revision evening last month. 

 

Every week in the build up to the mock exams, including this week, colleagues will be offering bespoke revision 

sessions that cover some of the topics that will be assessed in the mock exams. Attendance at these sessions will be 

vital in supporting students with effective preparation for the mocks.  

 

What mock preparation sessions are being run ahead of the mock exams? 

 

Monday (3.30-4.30) Tuesday (3.30-4.30) Wednesday (3.30-4.30) Thursday Friday (2.35-3.35) 

Science – J Dunbar 

Room 44  

English – M Clarke 

Room 36 

Maths – S Blade 

Room 7 

No sessions due to staff 
training 

Geography – J Brennan 

Room 60 

Dance – C Hughes 

Room 16 

Spanish – S Foley 

Room 12 

Hospitality and Catering 
– K Byrne 

Room 27 

 Art catch up – M Sinnott  

Room 29 

Design Technology – S 
Kokosalakis Room 33 

French – H Bellis 

Room 8 

   

History - C Moore 

Room 62 

History - S Ambrose 

Room 58 

   

 
 

What do students need to do and bring? 
 

The mock preparation sessions are open to all Year 11 students and we strongly encourage all to attend. We expect 

students, as always, to demonstrate determination in their own work but also respect for their peers and teachers 

who are also there to learn and take advantage of this offer. 

 

During the sessions, we expect students to have phones turned off and to give 100% focus to their learning. This 

means following our learning modes, attempting all tasks and ensuring that the learning environment is a respectful, 

purposeful one for everyone.  
 

We look forward to welcoming Year 11s to these mock preparation sessions from this week. 
 

Yours faithfully 
 

Andrew Kingstone 
Vice Principal  
Dixons Fazakerley Academy 
 


